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The ARRL Executive Committee met on March 12, 2016 and discussed the situation. The 

Executive Committee finds that the status quo, with the ARRL committed through the 

Memorandum of Understanding to recognize an entity that is no longer functioning, is 

unsatisfactory and unacceptable. Accordingly, this letter constitutes notice of the ARRL’s intent 

to terminate the MOU 90 days from the date of this letter, i.e. on June 22, 2016. 

The Executive Committee has asked me to emphasize to you that the ARRL greatly prefers the 

first option, i.e. that a new Board of Directors be installed by vote of the NFCC membership and 

the functions of the NFCC be resumed. This is consistent with longstanding ARRL policy. In the 

MOU the ARRL acknowledges 9 principles and commitments that are identified as paragraphs A 

through I. Irrespective of the status of the MOU the ARRL remains committed to supporting the 

frequency coordinator process as set out in paragraphs A through G. 

We look forward to a mutually satisfactory resolution of this issue. 

 

73, 

 

David Sumner, K1ZZ 

Chief Executive Officer and Secretary 

 

 

cc: Ken Kopp, K0PP 

 Tom Ray, W2TRR 

 John Gebhur, WB0CMC 

 Bill Kraus, KA9FER 

 


